Latest update from Friends of Wighton

From Sheena Wellington :

Tomorrow — Wednesday 4th December at 1.15pm
Lunchtime Recital with The Wighton Singers
Wighton Heritage Centre, Central Library

The last event of the Friends of Wighton year is traditionally a concert with
our own Wighton Singers and this year is no exception.

Under the musical direction of Amy Lord, the Wighton Singers have had a busy
year with concerts at sheltered housing complexes, guilds, day centres and
Inchture Folk Club.

Amy’s harmonious arrangements are beautiful and there will be the usual rich
mix of Scottish and seasonal songs.

Admission free, although donations welcomed.
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